STATE WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD
'RESOLUTION No. 85-90

ACCEPTANCE OF THE FINAL REPORTS FOR THE ASSOCIATION

OF BAY AREA GOVERNMENTS' PHASE I 205(3j) PROJECT, "THE DISPOSAL

OF HAZARDOUS WASTE BY SMALL QUANTITY GENERATORSY

WHEREAS:

1.

Pursuant to the terms of a Phase T 205(j) grant from the

U. S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), the sState Water
Resources Control Board (State Board) provided funds to the
Association of Bay Area Governments (ABAG) to. conduct a
study regarding the disposal of hazardous waste by small
guantity generators.

ABAG has completed and submitted to the State Board three
final reports for this project, entitled:

Element A: The Disposal of Hazardous Waste by Small Quantity
Generators - Magnitude of the Problem

Element B: Alternative Dlsposal Programs for Small Quantity
Generators of Hazardous Waste

Element C: The Disposal of Hazardous Waste by Small Quantity
Generators - Recommendations and Guidelines

The ABAG Executive Board adopted under Resolution No. 11-85
the Element C final report as Appendix P of the San Francisco
Bay Area Environmental Management Plan.

The State Board has found that the aforementioned final
reports conform to the requirements of the EPA 205(j)

Phase I grant workplan and to Contract No. 3-086-225-0, under
which ABAG received funding.

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED:

That the State Board:

ll

2.

Accepts the aforementioned final reports as completion of
Contract No. 3-086-225-0 under which the work was funded.

Approves final payment to ABAG for work performed under
Contract No. 3-086-225-0.




3. Directs staff to transmit the final reports to EPA as
completion of the ABAG 205(j) project, "The Disposal of
Hazardous Waste by Small Quantity Generatorsm".

CERTIFICATION

The undersigned, Executive Director of the State Water Resources
Control Board, does hereby certify that the foregoing is a full,
true, and correct copy of a resolution duly and regularly adopted
at a meeting of the State Water Resources Control Board held on
December 19, 1985. -

Hisspun I I

Raymond Walsh
Interim Executive Director






